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First off I would like to say that HB 3075 and Measure 114 is clearly unconstitutional. 

If the government is allowed to force you to beg for the ability to exercise a right that 

is outlined in the United States Constitution and Oregon Constitution, make you wait 

months for a response and extort you for money and even then they may deny it for a 

frivolous reason. Is it really a right? This shouldn't be up for debate, all humans are 

born with an inalienable right to self preservation, why should anyone be able to tell 

me I'm not allowed to protect myself. 


